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In June 2018, the Lynnfield Recreational Path Committee published its first Community Update since the 

inception of this group by the Lynnfield Board of Selectmen in early 2017 to highlight the reports 

published and public events that have been held. That article and all documents published are available 

on the Committee page on the town website (https://www.town.lynnfield.ma.us/) by going to Boards 

and Commissions, and then going to “Recreational Path Committee.” 

The Committee received questions earlier in 2018 related to the MBTA lease document for the 

Wakefield Lynnfield Railroad Corridor. While the document had been reviewed by the Committee a legal 

subcommittee was established to further research the document. A summary covering the main points 

will be published on the Committee page noted above when completed. 

The goal of providing responses back to the Community more rapidly has led to the committee 

establishing a Frequently Asked Questions document that is posted on the above page as well. Topics 

included here summarize items covered in longer published documents, as well as questions received 

from the community in past committee meetings. Recently, a town email address was setup to receive 

additional questions from the community and representatives from the committee can be reached at 

recpath@town.lynnfield.ma.us. 

Our meetings are open to the community to attend and we welcome all questions. The meetings are 

monthly and are posted on the Town Calendar. The next meetings are set for 8/7 at 7PM in the Town 

Hall Lunch Room and September 17 in the Town Hall Lunch Room.  


